
Information Further to Ministerial Answers  

 
Information further to OAQ0595 (FIN) issued by Sue Essex, the Finance Minister 

 

To Brynle Williams:  

 

On 12 July, you asked me as a supplementary to OAQ595, whether adjustments in the 

financial provision for Tir Mynydd had contributed towards the £5 million provision for 

evaluation within the Environment, Planning and Countryside budget. 

 

I have referred your question to the Minister for Environment, Planning and Countryside who 

has confirmed that there is no direct link between the planned provision for Tir Mynydd, 

under the Tir Cymru Budget Expenditure Line, and the £5.2 million shown in the EPC 

Evaluation Funding Budget Expenditure Line. 


